

Barnegat Light Taxpayers' Association

Visit our website

March 10, 2022

Dear Members and Friends of the BLTA,

Exciting news! We are ready to launch and introduce you to our updated (mobile friendly) website. As stated in a previous email, our website will continue to provide news and information on our town's



attractions, services, and history; however, this updated platform now includes new features—such as an online member and business directory, a photo gallery, the opportunity for real-time surveys, a potential blog, and you can renew your BLTA membership online OR, if new to the BLTA, join for the first time!

Please know that your privacy is of the utmost importance to us and the member directory and other areas of this updated platform will only be accessible by dues-paying members. You will have control over whether you wish to share any information with other BLTA members using available privacy settings. While access to the main website will continue to be available to anyone, a log-in will be required to visit the *members only* areas.

In the next week or two, you will receive an email from us inviting you to log in to the updated website. We strongly encourage you to do this! Your email address is your username, and you will be prompted to create a password. Detailed directions will be in this forthcoming email.

Once that's done you will be able to pay your 2022 dues, set up your profile, and have access to the member and business directory if you so choose. We are always available to answer questions and offer help – reach out to us at barnegatlighttaxpayers@gmail.com and we will get back to you with answers to your questions.

We know that change is hard and with all new technology, we expect a glitch here or there; however, we are excited to bring these new features to you as we work towards a 'greener' way of connecting with our members and friends. You may still receive 'snail' mail from us in 2022 as we make the transition from paper to an online presence.

The BLTA 2022 Membership Renewal due date is April 1, 2022. You will receive reminder emails about your dues payment if you have not paid them. So, please take the time to create your login information, pay your dues and explore the website. We think you'll be impressed!



We look forward to seeing you in person at our summer general meetings that are held in June, July, and September. We are also working on a *Meet-and-Greet Wine and Cheese event* for early summer! Specific dates will be shared soon.

In friendship,

Barbara Truncellito, President
Rich Brodman, Vice-president
Jack Byrnes, Secretary
Bill Chrnelich, Treasurer
Betsy Aras, Wendy Baker, Mary Ann Crutchlow, Tony Dandola, Philip Kahn,
Kay McDonnell, Trustees

The Barnegat Light Taxpayers' Association

Connect With Us:

Contact Us

P.O. Box 342, Barnegat Light, NJ 08006